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" IT'STIMETO GO!

As borders open up and Covid protocols are
easing, we know that the time to return to
the field is at the forefront. We would like to
let everyone know that we are directed to

based ourselves in Kathmandu, Nepal.
Initially, we are praying to settle at the India-
Nepal border, but my student application
was denied twice. Our target people group-
the Tibetans are in Nepal as well. With this
change, the Lord led us to Asian Grace
Baptist Church of Singapore to be our
sending church pastored by a Filipino
friend- Pastor Nap Cajipe. By the grace and
provision of the Lord, we are scheduled to fly
on March 6, 2023 via Singapore and attend
our sending church’s annual church
anniversary and missions conference. We
will be formally commissioned by the
church then and fly out to Kathmandu,
Nepal on the 21st of the same month with
my sending Pastor.

PRAISE GOD!

AIR TICKETS FOR OUR FAMILY WERE
PROVIDED FOR ($6,060.00)

AIR TICKETS BOOKED FOR MARCH 6
TOWARDS KATHMANDU, NEPAL

ONE SCHOOL -YEAR EDUCATIONAL
NEEDS OF OUR CHILDREN ($2,000.00)
LOCAL MINISTRY CONTACTS IN NEPAL
A SLOT FOR A BUSINESS VISA

PRAYER NOTES

EVANGELIZATION OF THE TIBETANS IN
THE HIMALAYAS

LEAD US TO AN OPEN-HEARTED
TIBETAN FAMILY

BUSINESS VISA PROCESSING
($4,300.00) $1,400.00 PROVIDED
VISA FEES FOR FAMILY ($2,100.00)

RECEIVED SUPPORT

YEAR TOTAL: £14,288.00




This will be another adjustment for my family but
we believe that as the Lord sustained us in China
for 13 years, He will do the same in this new field.
As for the brethren in China, they continue to
serve the Lord. They have been continuing their
services through the leadership of Bro. Wailuek
Wu during the pandemic. Lord willing, when the
gates of China will loosen up and the Lord would
give us an opportunity, we will return and visit

: - the brethren to encourage them.
The last quarter of the year have allowed us to speak in missions Conferences and

anniversaries. We are thankful for the Lord’s traveling mercies and intervention in those
meetings. I'm thankful especially for my wife and children as they patiently ignored the long
travels and ministered with me even when they are not feeling well. | praised God for the
opportunities for my wife to minister to the ladies and my kids preparing Christ-glorifying
songs before the preaching. We thanked the Lord for new developed partnerships and the
privileged of ministering to churches in the promotion of world missions especially about the
unreached Tibetans of Nepal. During the holidays, we are thankful to the Lord for the
opportunity to speak to some of our family and relatives about the Lord. Ultimately, only the
Lord knows the true results of all the meetings we have joined and participated in.

| thanked the Lord as well for the privileged of
attending the Preacher's Camp in High Acres ¢
Camp in Sablan, Benguet. During the meeting, | ]
was approached by a young man and told me
he got saved at Youth Camp 2022 which our
Church then hosted. Later during an invitation, |
had a chance to pray for him as he surrendered
His life for foreign missions. The Lord continues
to call men, young and old, to his harvest. May
we continue to pray and be involved in World
missions. Thank you so much for being a part of
our lives and the partnership that you do for the
sake of the Gospel and our Master Jesus Christ.
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